
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Update 
 

Following the success of our bonfire night, the School Council would like to thank 

everyone who supported our fundraising efforts; parents, carers, the Friends of Orchard 

Vale and the fabulous staff who helped on the night. 
 

With your help we raised an astonishing £680!   
 

The School Council have decided to use this money to book: 
 

KS2 – a visit by Sciencedipity 

KS1 and Foundation - a visit by Exmoor Zoo keepers.  

Nursery – A gift from Santa for all Nursery children 

A free breakfast for the whole school in January. 
 

Children in Need Week 
 

All funds raised this week will be donated to Children in Need. 
 

Non-uniform – Thursday, 15th November 

 

Pudsey and Blush ears – sold out 

 

Pudsey wristbands – plenty left. 

 

Pudsey colouring sheets – please could we have these in school by Thursday, 15th 

November. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Wednesday, 5th December  

Any donations gratefully received. 

 

Thank you again for your wonderful support. 

 

The School Council 

13th November 2018 


